
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 19 
November 2020 

  PE in schools 

Question (1) Are primary schools allowed to hold PE classes indoors as it 

stands today? If not, when is guidance expected to change 

(or is it related to the Tier system)? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If the weather is such that children should not be outdoors, 

what is the guidance to schools on providing an alternative 

indoor option? 

Answer (2)  

 
 

 


